Dear [MP name],
My name is [insert name] and I represent [insert organisation name], a [briefly describe charity] working in [insert constituency name]. 
[Organisation name] is part of NACCOM (the No Accommodation Network), a UK-wide network of organisations working to end destitution and homelessness amongst refugees, people seeking asylum, and other migrants with NRPF.
I am writing to you today to express deep concern about a recent change to the procedure for ending asylum support (the ‘move on period’), which has resulted in refugees receiving as little as seven days’ notice of their eviction from asylum accommodation. 
It is impossible for people to successfully find alternative accommodation, employment, or access the welfare system within this very short space of time. As a result, unprecedented numbers of people who arrived in the UK in search of safety and protection are being made homeless, and in some cases will have no option but to sleep rough, in [insert constituency] and in other communities across the UK. [This is placing huge pressure on statutory services and voluntary services such as ours.]
Receiving refugee status should be a time of celebration and relief, but the changes to the move-on process are leaving people, including children, survivors of sexual and gender-based violence and survivors of human trafficking, facing a moment of significant crisis just when their status is finally confirmed.
[The number of people homeless and living in temporary council accommodation in England has already reached record levels]. The British Red Cross estimates that more than 50,000 additional refugees could face homelessness by the end of this year. To ensure that this doesn’t happen, we urgently need to increase the move-on period - not shorten it. 
Attached to this email is a briefing published by NACCOM, the Refugee Council, the British Red Cross, Shelter, Crisis, the Helen Bamber Foundation, Asylum Matters, and the Asylum Support Appeals Project, explaining the current situation and what can be done. 
I urge you to read the briefing and encourage Government to reverse this harmful policy change. 
[[organisation name] would be very happy to meet with you to discuss our concerns further.]
I look forward to hearing from you. 
Yours sincerely,


